
Dimboola Memorial Secondary College 
REGISTERED BUS POLICY 

 
 
 

 

Rationale: 
Dimboola Memorial Secondary College provides a subsidised Registered Bus Service (Registered Bus 
Service No.RO001303) for students from the Horsham area to attend Dimboola Memorial Secondary 
College. 

 
Aims: 

● To allow subsidised travel from the Horsham area 
● To provide a safe and reliable bus service 

 
Implementation: 
1. The Dimboola Memorial Secondary College Registered Bus Service is available to students who 

live in the Horsham area on a full time or part time basis and who are enrolled at Dimboola 
Memorial Secondary College. 

2. Parents are responsible for payment of bus costs (refer Bus Payments Policy). 
3. Students may access the bus service on a permanent or casual basis. 
4. Casual travellers are required to obtain a bus pass from the General Office. 
5. Casual travel cannot be guaranteed. Permanent travellers have priority of use. 
6. Students who are not enrolled at Dimboola Memorial Secondary College may only use the bus 

service after seeking permission from the Principal. This only refers to the local Dimboola primary 
schools. 

7. Students are bound by the Dimboola Memorial Secondary College Bus Conduct Policy which will 
be explained in the Dimboola Memorial Secondary College newsletter at the start of each year, 
and a copy of which is provided in the enrolment pack upon first enrolment at the school. 

8. All bus enquiries should be initially directed to the Bus Coordinator. 
 

Evaluation: This policy will be reviewed on an annual basis with bus usage data being evaluated. 
 
 

This policy was last ratified by School Council in November 2023 and will be reviewed in November 2024. 


